
MEMORANDUM 
May 1, 1973 

TO: Dr. Allan Niemi 
Vice President for Student Affairs 

FROM: Roland S. Strolle 

RE: Nishnawbe News 

Mr. Robert Bailey soon will have been here a year and he has more 
than lived up to our expectations. We hear nothing but excellent 

reports on his work. 

I think it appropriate to transfer the 11 Nishnawbe News" operation to 

you since Mr. Bailey is in no way responsible to me. The budget 

for 1973-74 has been prepared and all that is needed now is an 

official word from Mr. Van. 

I recommend the transfer of the Nishnawbe News account to your 

jurisdiction effective July 1, 1973. 

RSS/mjh 

cc: Mr. Van Tassel 
Mr. Pierce 
Mr. Bailey 
Mr. J. L. Carter .,,.---


